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TALLAGHT AREA COMMITTEE MEETING (1)

Monday 21st May, 2007

Motion No 10
Motion: Cllr M. Corr
“That the Manager arrange as a matter of urgency a comprehensive series of visits to schools before the end of the academic year in the RAPID areas of Tallaght in order to impress upon students their important role in the prevention of litter in their neighbourhoods - this would be an effort to revitalise the commitment of the Council in the West Tallaght Study to provide a litter management scheme within the geographic area of the study.”
Report:
The Council has set up an environmental awareness programme in the Tallaght RAPID area in conjunction with Global Action Plan (GAP). The programme is funded by Pobal and will involve community groups and schools in environmental initiatives including waste, water, transport, energy, food and shopping. The programme has commenced in the Brookfield area with the first Eco action team meeting having been held on the 26th April last. The programme will develop to focus on key issues concerning the community and will take a practical approach and encourage sustainable communities.
This initiative supports the ongoing Green Schools Programme in the County. This programme involves school visits by the Litter Warden and staff from the Environmental Awareness team. The Green Schools Programme concentrates on a number of themes including litter and waste. The programme is ongoing throughout the school year. Sixty two Primary Schools and twenty three Secondary schools are registered in the Programme including schools in RAPID areas.
